
This letter outlines the Conservation Goals and Objectives for the White Oak Pond
Watershed Association (WOPWA). Some of the points have been instituted and others
remain ongoing concerns.  Sent from Herb Brown to Janet Cocchiaro in June of 2000, the
letter is a fine example of the use of that ancient instrument, the typewriter.




